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Good morning,
| am writing to voice my opposition to Bill 12.

In line with the reasoning outlined by the Nova Scotia Federation of Labour, | "..urge the
government to withdraw Bill 12 and engage in genuine consultation with all
stakeholders to develop more balanced approaches to university governance and
accountability. As representatives of workers across this province, including thousands
who work in post-secondary education, we cannot remain silent when legislation
threatens fundamental workplace rights and institutional autonomy.”

Source: https://nslabour.ca/1021/?fbclid=IwY2xjawIBEESleHRUA2FIbQIXMQABHe_Q-
szXghmKWegW8-INOChmQ3rW-YJE_RIkVmoCHaf8t-

oNTsX1Fvtpg0Q_aem_a8Ulnrd4onaEMzyWVIIPZuQ

Thank you for your time.

Stacey Byrne





